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Prity @ NSW Planning
 
CASA has reviewed the Aeronautical Impact Assessment for the Westmead Catholic Community
Education Campus by Avlaw of 20 February. The Aeronautical Impact Assessment includes advice
on the impact on helicopter operations at the Helicopter Landing Sites at the Westmead Hospital
Complex. 
 
CASA does not regulate Helicopter Landing Sites at this stage. It is recommended that NSW Health
Infrastructure and the Air Ambulance be considered stakeholders and review the Aeronautical
Impact Assessment.
 
CASA has no objections to the development proposal.
 
Regards
David Alder
Aerodrome Engineer
Air Navigation, Airspace and Aerodromes Branch
CASA Aviation Group
p: 02 6217 1342  m: 0455 051 611 
16 Furzer Street, Phillip ACT 2606
GPO Box 2005, Canberra ACT 2601
 

From: Erin White <Erin.White@planning.nsw.gov.au> On Behalf Of DPE PSVC Social and Other
Infrastructure Mailbox
Sent: Wednesday, 1 April 2020 4:42 PM
To: Airspace Protection <Airspace.Protection@casa.gov.au>
Cc: Prity Cleary <Prity.Cleary@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RMS: Notice of exhibition - Westmead Catholic Community Education Campus (SSD-
10383) - CASA
 

Attention: Mr Steve Neal
Government and International Relations Branch
Civil Aviation Safety Authority
 
-via email-
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airspace.protection@casa.gov.au
 
Mr Neal
 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received an Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS) for the Westmead Catholic Community Education Campus (SSD-10383).

The EIS will be publicly exhibited from Thursday 2 April 2020 to Wednesday 29 April 2020. All
relevant documents may be viewed on the Department’s website at:
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/on-exhibition.

The Department invites you to advise on the proposal, including advice on recommended conditions
by Wednesday 29 April 2020.
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact Prity Cleary on (02) 8289 6795 or via email at
Prity.Cleary@planning.nsw.gov.au.
 
Kind regards

 

Erin White 
DA Coordinator, Social & Infrastructure Assessments

Infrastructure Assessments | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
T 02 8275 1183  | 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

 
IMPORTANT: 

This email may contain confidential or legally privileged information and may be protected
by copyright. It remains the property of the Civil Aviation Safety Authority and is meant only
for use by the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender
immediately by reply email and delete all copies, together with any attachments.
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